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To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations Department 
Date: July 15, 2015 
Re: Distribution Coolers   
 

Carter BloodCare Distribution is replacing worn coolers (small and large) used for blood product 

transport.  The new coolers are identical in size; however, the coolers are blue and are 

distinguishable by the Carter BloodCare logo.  Please note that the customary red coolers are 

being phased out.  

Please alert your staff to the change in order to prevent potential product delays.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


